Important Notice: Food Allergies

Dear Teachers,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about specific food allergies
that some of our students have been diagnosed with. It is crucial that we work together to ensure
a safe learning environment for all.

Allergy Information

o Student Name: John Doe
o Allergen: Peanuts
e Reactions: Anaphylactic shock

e Student Name: Jane Smith
o Allergen: Dairy
o Reactions: Digestive issues

We kindly ask that you refrain from allowing food containing these allergens in your classrooms,
particularly during snack and lunch times. It is also important to educate students about the
seriousness of food allergies.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[School Name]
[Contact Information]



